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Please Take Note of Our Reservations, Smoking, and Pet Policies and Guidelines 

Dear Patron: Thank you for your enquiry . Should you wish to consider making a personalized reservation with us,  
please take note the framework information which we work within… 

Afro-Boer  is not a venue.  
We do not charge venue fees.  

All of our spaces are shared with passer-by’s and no area is completely private and closed off.  
Our establishment follows a European cafe-style lay-out of small groups and tables.  

We limit groups.  

When making a Reservation for a table of 12 and more persons  
you will be required to have a pre-ordered menu, a set menu lay-out  

or alternatively have to follow one of the package options  
so as to prevent hold-ups to the flow of the Baker’s Café kitchen. 

All group reservations are personalised.  
Menus and packages are confirmed and finalised via email: info@afroboer.co.za,  

or in person on a reservation sheet, and requires a reservation deposit or  
pre-ordered food to be paid in advance. 

Should you wish to bring your own cake, food, or food gifts onto the premises,  
a R300 cake fee will apply once the product is opened or consumed.  

Cakes are made by us if pre-ordered in advance, unless arranged otherwise. 

Decorations are most welcome, and we recommend matching serviettes, flowers, and balloons.  
No nails, glue, tape, sticky tape and staples will be permitted.  

Café interior can unfortunately not be moved or taken away to accommodate personal decorations. 

The garden is a shared space for old, young, and a multitude of pets.  
All pets are to be leashed please.  

The garden is self-serve, and the food and beverages are serviced from the Café Deli. 

No own food and beverages are permitted.  

No smoking is permitted at the tables.  
We ask that smoking patrons make use of a bench or the vegetable garden as a smoking area. 

Due to the challenges and accident risks of broken glass and dropped cutlery,  
only disposable cutlery and crockery is permitted in the garden.  

We unfortunately do not host or close off the garden for children’s parties. 

To prevent a certain level of overuse and damage,  
we do not move tables and chairs from the Green Room into the garden area 

All alcoholic beverages and bubbles will only be served from 10h00  
(no alcohol will be served to under 18 year olds) 
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